**MEMORANDUM**

To: Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee
From: Public Safety Alliance of Nevada
Date: December 10, 2024

Subject: Support for Kash Patel as FBI Director

Dear Honorable Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee,

We, The Public Safety Alliance of Nevada which represents the overwhelming majority of law enforcement officers in
Nevada, are writing to express our strong and unwavering support for the nomination of Kash Patel as the next Director
of the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI).

Kash Patel's extensive experience in national security, law enforcement, and his commitment to upholding the rule of law
make him an exemplary candidate for this vital position. His tenure in various roles, including his service as the Chief of
Staff for the Department of Defense and as a Deputy Assistant to the President, has equipped him with a profound
understanding of the complexities and challenges facing our nation’s law enforcement agencies.

We believe that Mr. Patel possesses the following essential qualities that make him the right choice for this role:

1. Integrity and Accountability: Throughout his career, Mr. Patel has demonstrated a strong commitment to integrity and
accountability in all his endeavors. His dedication to transparency and ethical leadership is crucial for restoring public trust
in the FBI.

2. Leadership Experience: Mr. Patel has proven his ability to lead effectively in high-pressure environments. His experience
working alongside top officials in the government has honed his skills in crisis management and strategic decision-making.

3. Commitment to Collaboration: His history of collaboration with various law enforcement agencies emphasizes his
understanding of the importance of teamwork in combating crime and terrorism. We believe his approach will foster
stronger partnerships between the FBI and local, state, and federal law enforcement entities.

4. Focus on National Security: In today’s rapidly evolving threat landscape, Mr. Patel’s background in national security will
be invaluable. His understanding of the intricacies of both domestic and international threats will enable the FBI to adapt
and respond effectively.



5. Advocacy for Law Enforcement: Mr. Patel has consistently advocated for law enforcement professionals, understanding
the challenges they face daily. His support for the men and women in blue as well as their families, will help bolster morale
and ensure that their needs are prioritized.

In conclusion, we firmly believe that Kash Patel’s nomination as FBI Director is a step in the right direction for our nation’s
law enforcement. His proven track record, commitment to justice, and ability to unite various law enforcement bodies will
undoubtedly enhance the effectiveness of the FBI in serving and protecting the American people.

We urge you to support his nomination and look forward to the positive changes he will bring to the Bureau.

Thank you for your consideration.

Poljce Officer John Abel

Director of Governmental Affairs
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